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Grocery
Advertising

By Wm. Borsodi

It contains suggestions for 
special sales, bargain 
sales, cash sales, etc. ; ideas 
for catch lines or window 
cards, and many hints for 
the preparation of live ad­
vertising copy. A collec­
tion of short talks, adver­
tising ideas and selling 
phrases used by the most 
successful grocery adver­
tisers.

ALL ORDERS PAYABLE 
IN ADVANCE.

PRICE $2.00
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What Do You

Earn?

Don't think us impertinent.
We want you to put the quee 
tion to yourself. and to sup 
plement it with the further 
question, “Could you enrn any 
morel ”

Certainly you could, if your 
wasted evenings could be used 
to advantage.

Why not let The MacLean 
Publishing Company help you 
out! They will appoint you 
circulation solicitor in your 
district for MacLean’s Maga 
zine.

When you have tried it you 
may find it pays you well 
enough to give your whole 
time to it. That has been the 
experience of many before 
you.
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